FOR INFORMATION OF STAFF AND STUDENTS

The Government of Maharashtra vide its Notification dated
13" September 2024, has postponed the Eid-e-Milad Holiday to
Wednesday, 18" September 2024, instead of earlier announced
16" September 2024. The College will also be closed on account of
Anant Chaturdashi on Tu_esday, 17" September 2024, vide Circular
No. 1123/No.148/Karya-29, dated 10" November 2023,

Therefore, the College will observe holidays on Tuesday,
17" September and Wednesday 18" September 2024.

Hence, Monday, 16" September 2024, will be working day as

usual.
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